
15/07/2020 

MS Janine Dawson 
4 / 226 Sydney Road ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
jdawsillo@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I'm extremely concerned about this proposed development encroaching on Manly Dam. I've 
lived in Manly my whole life and have watched as more and more bushland is eaten up by 
developers. Surely it's enough that we have lost innumerable plant, insect and animal species 
due to climate change and the horrendous bush fires of last summer, but do we have to eat 
away the bushland in Manly Dam as well, endangering fish, animals and plant lives? The bush 
here, and it's occupants provide much needed oxygen and healing space. And to sit by a creek 
and spot a galaxis or a turtle ... to sit quietly and hear the birds and smell the damp earth or the 
boronia and wattle. Please, I ask of you, please don't go ahead with this development here, our 
lungs and mental and physical health depend on it. 
Please, don't add to the destruction of nature in our area. Can
T you find another more suitable location that won't impact so heavily on the little green spot 
we have left? 
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